
 

 

17th July 1903 

Dear Mr. Hayashi, 

I am pleased to say I have a chance of sending your little ruksake tomorrow 

and I hope you will receive it in a day or two. Mrs. Faull unites with me in wishing you 

health, happiness and prosperity. 

When you are in Japan, if there is anything I can do for you in London, please, 

command my services. 

With kindest regards 

Yours faithfully 

Char. E. Faull 
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